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Tracey Godwin

From: Sue Calvin <Sue.Calvin@MidCoast.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 30 November 2018 3:14 PM
To: DPE PSVC Hunter Mailbox
Cc: Trent Wink
Subject: Northern Gateway Stage 2 (PP_2017_MCOAST_09_00)
Attachments: DPI Mining response.pdf; Rural Fire Services response.pdf; CASA Response.pdf; 

Water Services response.pdf; RMS response.pdf

Trent 

As discussed with you recently we are seeking an extension for the Gateway Determination for the Northern 
Gateway Stage 2 Planning Proposal. The following table details how the items of the Gateway determination have 
progressed and an expected timeframe for completion. Responses received from the agencies are attached. 

Unfortunately the delayed response from RMS has delayed the whole project. The landowners were unwilling to 
commit to the additional studies until they knew the full extent of work required – including the RMS requirements. 
We are meeting with the applicant and landowners over the next week to discuss the timeframes.  

Given this is a priority project for our Council, we trust that an extension can be provided. It is anticipated that an 
extension of 12 months may be required based on the expected timeframes (below). Please let me know if you 
require any additional info. 

Sue 
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Sue Calvin 

Senior Strategic Planner 
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